
Dear Wildcat Community, 
 
This email serves as a reminder of some of the important back to school events happening on 
campus in the coming weeks. 
 
Used Uniform Collection and Used Uniform Sale 
The used uniform sale will be held on Tuesday, July 28, and Wednesday, July 29, from 11:00 a.m. - 
6:00 p.m. in the Lower School Erwin Hall Performance Center and Gymnasium. Used uniforms will 
be collected Monday through Friday of next week, ​July 20-24​. Bins to collect your used uniforms will 
be placed in the carpool pickup areas of the Lower, Middle, and Upper Schools to make contactless 
drop off easy. If you have used uniforms that have holes or stains, no problem! These uniforms will 
be passed on to the UpCyclers to be repurposed. 
 
Toggery Pop-Up Shop 
The ​Toggery pop-up​ shop will be held on Wednesday, July 29, from 11:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m. The 
pop-up shop will be located in the Lower School Dining Hall. 
 
Immunizations 
Click on the links below for immunization requirements and more. 
 
Prescription Medication Consent Form 
Lower School 
Middle and Upper School 
 
Please remember that masks must be worn inside school buildings and we encourage social 
distancing while you are shopping both events. 
 
We look forward to seeing you! 

https://toggerykids.com/?SID=ar046kb5kcnb7vqor1ic7u6pq3
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1stFnJxOZNx_jj5zb8PEvYYWEAXfJB1oo/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fqIznuj6K4sZy_ptPeTpbZRTs44S_EbH/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1cDwmG4Pbv1JOHeOvqLZ3zNm738g-ULzp/view?usp=sharing

